
This is what the Lord God showed me: behold, a basket of summer fruit.          Amos 8:1 

N e w s l e t t e r 

Hey there everyone! 
 
Hope all of you are enjoying this warm weather. 
 
The church is unsure of when we will open. That said, Primetime is going to hold off on any August 
activities because of the increase of COVID cases - just to play it safe. I really missed our annual picnic and 
bingo event. It is one of my favorite Primetime events! (See some of last year’s pictures below). 
 
My husband and I  have eaten out a few places that have outdoor dining and it felt really good!  I’m also 
really excited about being able to play tennis again. Hopefully these are baby steps to getting back to some 
kind of “normal.” 
 
If you have any prayer requests please contact Kiersti Critchfield at 440.247.6490 x103 and leave a 
message. Or you can email her at kcritchfield@fedchurch.org.  
 
Also, Peggie Jo Shinagawa is going to offer a virtual Zoom Bible study class that will cover: 

• How the Bible came to be 
• What the Old and New Testament are about 
• How to study the Bible and consider its place in our lives 

If you are interested, you can check it out on our church website at fedchurch.org/events/studies. You can 
also contact Peggie Jo if you have questions at pjshinagawa@windstream.net or 440.543.5974.  
 
Sending you all happy thoughts and 
missing you so much. 
 
Love, 
Dolly Herschel 
Primetime Coordinator 

Highlights 
from 2019 

Picnic 

fedchurch.org/events/studies
mailto:pjshinagawa@windstream.net


 

Primetime Mission Statement 
 

Primetime is a church-based organization 
providing spiritual growth, service to others, and 
education. This program provides opportunities 

for social involvement and gives people a sense of 
community and support. Federated Church 

sponsors this program to help enrich the lives of 
its members and the wider community.  

The Federated Church 
76 Bell Street 

Chagrin Falls, OH  44022 
440-247-6490 

www.fedchurch.org 

If you would like to subscribe or unsubscribe from our newsletter, please 
call 440.247.6490 or email Dolly Herschel at dherschel@fedchurch.org. 

August Birthdays 

Jack Kinley  8/5 
Jane Badal 8/6 
Nelson Fenner 8/15 
Dolly Herschel 8/21 
Bill Mason 8/22 
Judy Devore 8/25 
Sue Stanton 8/31 

Other  
Primetime 
Highlights 
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